
~~ 
UNITED NATIONS ~g7) NATIONS UNIES 

~ . 

MRS. MURRAY FUHRMAN 

Special Representative of the Secretary-General for UNIS 

16 April 1992 

Dear Mr. Peon ides , 

It was a pleasure indeed to meet with you this 
morning. How good of the Hunts to introduce us. 

The attached material on the united Nations 
International School may be of interest to you. Sorry I 
forgot to give it to you when you were in my office. 
There hav~ always been several students from Cyprus at 
the School. Perhaps we can think of ways of 
participating in some joint activities. 

I look forward to renewing and expanding our 
friendship. 

with warm regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Panicos Peonides 

-~ .. ~~.w~U(t/P1 
~ Special Representative 

of the Secretary-General 

Adviser - Media and Communication 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic 
of Cyprus to the United Nations 
13 East - 40th street 
New York, N.Y. 10016-0178 ( 
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